
  

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
MEDICAL INFORMATION 
 
If your child suffers from Asthma please can you ensure that they have their 
Ventolin on them at all times, or logs one with me.  We are now legally allowed to 
keep one in the Medical Room with their name on it, where this was not previously 
the case.  However, they must have their own; we are not allowed to give someone 
else’s as it may be a different dose. 
 
Please also complete and return the form: ASTHMA – INDIVIDUAL HEALTH CARE 
PLAN 
 
This can be downloaded from the school website. 
 
If your child has allergies or is at risk of Anaphylaxis please complete and return the 
form: ALLERGIES & RISK OF ANAPHYLAXIS available on the school website. 
 
Care plans for students with Diabetes or Epilepsy should be completed in 
consultation with your child’s nurse and a copy logged with the school.  It is the 
parent/carer’s responsibility to ensure this information is made available to me at 
the school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs J Campbell 
Welfare Assistant 
 


